



Mrs L Woodroof BSc (Hons), NPQH Headteacher Mr A Minchin Interim Chief Executive Officer

Arethusa Road Rochester Kent ME1 2UR Tel: (01634) 401401

E-mail: office@warrenwood.medway.sch.uk Website: www.sflt.org.uk/warrenwood

28th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 6 Leavers Hoody

As a keepsake for the end of your child's time at Warren Wood Primary Academy, I am writing to offer you the chance to purchase a Warren Wood leavers hoody for your child.

The price of the hoody will cost £20.00 to £25.00 (depending on the size needed) and will be available to purchase in four colours: red, kelly green, black or royal blue. The hoody will have the Warren Wood logo on the front with the number 24 on the back, with your child's first name above the number 24 if your child would like this added. If you would like to order a hoody for your child, you will need to use the link below only to order and pay for this directly with Ambition Sport who are our hoody supplier again this year. Your child's name is included in the cost of the hoody, but please be aware that Ambition Sport will not be chasing customers for personalisation information if you haven't stated this in your order.

The order link will open on Monday 4th December 2023 and orders can be placed from this date.

https://www.ambitionsport.com/product/warren-wood-leavershoody-2024/

Please be aware that if you place your order by Thursday 28th March 2024, there will be no postage charge as your child's hoody will be sent to Warren Wood in a bulk delivery once all orders have been produced after 28th March. As soon as we receive the order in, these will be given out to your child to bring home. Please ensure that you use the special offer code of 'WARRENWOOD' to remove the delivery cost from your basket and select 'school delivery'. To personalise the hoody, please state your child's name in the 'order notes' box when proceeding to the checkout.

















You will still be able to purchase a hoody after 28th March 2024 until the end of the academic year, however you will incur a postage cost as this is a strictly limited offer that Ambition Sport is offering.

Yours sincerely

L. Wrednof

Mrs Woodroof Headteacher















